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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, MAY 10, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 5/10  Attention all girls’ soccer players:  The soccer meeting has been rescheduled 

for today at lunch in Room 642.  If you plan on playing soccer next school 

year, you need to attend the meeting with Coach Witt today in Room 642 at 

lunch.   

Mon. 5/14  Attention seniors:  Your four-year college or university will need a copy of 

your final high school transcript.  Please pick up a Transcript Request Form for 

Current Students from Mr. De Jesus in the Guidance Office.  You will need to 

fill out this form and provide us with a stamped envelope addressed to your 

college’s admissions office.  Please return the form and envelope to the box on 

Mr. De Jesus’ desk labeled “Senior Final Transcript Requests.” 

Thurs. 5/10  Attention all seniors:  It’s a go!  Graduation will be at La Habra High School 

Stadium on Thursday, May 31
st
 at 6:00 p.m.  More information will be coming 

out next week.  Stay tuned! 

Thurs. 5/10  Sonora’s Intermediate and Advance Theatre classes would like to invite you to 

our Spring Acting Showcase:  A Performance of Scenes from Contemporary 

Comedies and Dramas.  The performance will be tomorrow at 7:00 p.m. in the 

300 wing.  Admission is free, but come early so you have a seat.  Hope to see 

you there! 

Fri. 5/11  Come join us for our last Bible Club meeting tomorrow at lunch.  We will be 

having an end-of-the-year party during in Room 327, Mr. Smith’s room.  We 

will have treats, so don’t miss out!  Hope to see you there!  

Thurs. 5/10  Hey, Raiders!  Make sure you come out to the last band concert of the year 

tonight.  The Spring Concert will feature the Symphonic Band, Jazz Band, 

Colorguard, and Drumline, as well as some of our very own Sonora faculty.  

Tickets are only $5.00, so get to the gym tonight at 7:00 p.m. for some great 

performances! 

Thurs. 5/10  Attention seniors:  Did you get any scholarships, including school-based 

scholarships?  We want to know!  Please let Ms. Nia know the scholarships you 

have received by tomorrow morning.  You can email her at jnia@fjuhsd.org. 
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